
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Jacquelyn Gillis
Subject: FW: [External] About 87 Keatley Drive apartment building project
Date: Monday, April 3, 2023 9:31:30 AM

From: Daniel X > 
Sent: Monday, April 03, 2023 9:08 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] About 87 Keatley Drive apartment building project

Hi,

This is Dong Xiang. I live in Upper Thornhill Estate (UTE) community. I received the "Notice of public
meeting" for 87 Keatley Drive apartment building project. I couldn't attend in person meeting, but
would like to speak out my opinion: I STRONGLY AGAINST this project, as it will bring safety issues to
the community, damage the privacy of people living here, and drag down the value of properties.

Thanks,
Dong Xiang
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